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“Had a great morning watching fantastic kids 

learning to sail. All smiles. Not a cross word or complaint from any 

of them. Brilliant.”  J.Parr Volunteer 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

“An ocean tumbled by with a private boat for Max and he sailed off through 

night and day and in and out of weeks and almost over a year to where the 

wild things are” (Where The Wild Things Are. Maurice Sendak) 

 

“….and they roared their terrible roars and they gnashed their terrible teeth…” 



 

FOR VERYAN NEWSLETTER: 

 

At the beginning of this new term, I would just like to take this opportunity to thank Ms Jarrett 

and all of the amazing staff team at Veryan for all of their hard work and dedication to make 

learning possible during a very challenging spring term.  

As you might remember, schools were back for one day after the Christmas holidays when an-

other lockdown was announced that evening with immediate effect. Despite being given no no-

tice, the staff were prepared and ready the next morning to provide on- site education for key 

worker children with remote learning resources provided for all other pupils at home.  This situ-

ation of course lasted until the middle of March. To keep both of these learning strategies run-

ning concurrently and smoothly with staff unable to meet together except electronically was a 

very demanding situation, but one in which the staff team in Veryan deserve a great deal of 

credit in rising to the challenge. 

Great thanks and appreciation as well go to the parents for enabling learning to be possible at 

home, and of course to the children for engaging with learning once again in such unusual cir-

cumstances.  I had two children at home myself through lockdown and I know some of the chal-

lenges of the isolation that so many children felt through this time. Parents, you have done a 

wonderful job at helping to motivate and support your children through these difficult times.  

It was great that all children were able to return to school from the middle of March. I know 

how important that children’s well-being is to the staff at Veryan, and it’s been great to hear 

how happy children have been returning to the school environment.  

Thankfully the Covid 19 situation in this country has improved a great deal in the last couple of 

months, although it’s much too early to be complacent. Let’s sincerely hope there will be no fur-

ther need of another lockdown and we can continue as a school learning together on one site. Of 

course, there will be further challenges to education as this global situation continues to evolve.  

I am confident though, that whatever circumstances may bring, the Veryan school community 

will once again rise to the challenge.  

 

Andrew Nicholson 

Veryan and Ladock School Monitoring Council Chair 
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